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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 will now be using Ed Shed to practise their weekly spellings.  

Ed Shed is a fun website where your child can practise their spellings by playing different 

spelling games. Your child has an individual log in and will be set weekly assignments linked 

to their Monster Phonics spelling words. 

Your child’s Ed Shed log in, along with their Times Tables Rock Stars log in, has been stuck 

on the back cover of their yellow spelling test book.  

 

Here is a helpful guide for parents/carers: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uVHb4srs0RU 

 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Year 2 Team  
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